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•   Back to school waste reduction and 
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Collection Event Information 
HHW 
What is Household Hazardous Waste (HHW)? 
 

E-Waste 
What is Electronic Waste (e-waste)? 
 

Contact Us 

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency: 
tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us 
530.528.1103 
 
Unsubscribe 
Select to opt out of receiving Tehama County’s 4Rs 
News monthly e-newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
  

Free Collection Events: August 
 

When What Who Where 

Every day! E-Waste 
Collection 
Now accepted 
every day 
 
No quantity limit  

Tehama County Residents 
and Businesses 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA 96080   

Saturday, 
August 7th  
 
8AM –12PM 

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County Residents 
  

Businesses: Small fee(s) 
apply Call 528-1103 for 
more information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA 96080  
 

Saturday, 
August 14th         
 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load  
 

Tehama County Residents 

 
Businesses: Small fee(s) 
apply Call 528-1103 for 
more information 

Corning Disposal 
(HHW Facility) 
3281 Highway 99W  
Corning, CA 96021 

Saturday, 
August 21st        
 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County Residents 
  
Businesses: Small fee(s) 
apply Call 528-1103 for 
more information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA 96080  
 

 

See Upcoming Events for more details on upcoming collection events. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/hazardous-items
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/electronic-waste
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us?subject=Unsubscribe
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/calendar-of-events


 

Did you know? 
 

Back to school is coming up! Did you know there are several ways to reduce waste 
at school? Here are some tips for you to get started!    

 
  

• When you buy school supplies, look for ones that are made with recycled 
content. When you buy recycled, you create a demand for recycled 
products, which increases the likelihood that the materials that we put in 
our recycling bins will get recycled.  

• Try packing zero waste lunches for your kids. You can save money and 
reduce waste by packing sandwiches and snacks in reusable containers 
instead of using throwaway plastic baggies. Instead of giving kids juice 
boxes and water bottles, fill a thermos or reusable bottle with juice or 
water. 

• Before getting rid of electronics, see if they can be repaired. If you aren’t 
sure how to do this yourself, try searching for a electronics repair shop 
near you to see if they can fix the problem with your device(s). If you have 
old electronic devices (E-waste) that aren’t salvageable, you can bring 
them to the Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill during normal business 
hours free of charge. 

• Have older kids going off to college? A zero-waste kit can help them 
reduce waste. What’s in a zero-waste kit? Reusable versions of single-use 
plastic items that are typically found at college cafeterias! The perfect 
zero-waste kit includes a metal or bamboo fork, spoon and knife, a cloth 
napkin, a travel mug and a  
reusable water bottle. These zero-waste essentials are great for helping 
busy folks on the go reduce waste. 

• Please remember to manage your dead batteries properly - do not place 
them in the trash. For more information about proper battery recycling 
including a list of where to pick up orange battery bags, please call 528-
1103. Rechargeable batteries are a low waste, cost effective alternative to 
alkaline batteries. 

  
  

Questions? 
For more information on programs for Tehama County residents and businesses, 

please call the Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency at 530-528-1103, 

visit http://www.tehamacountylandfill.com or email us at 

tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us. 

 
As always, please remember to recycle! 

It conserves valuable landfill space, which is good for the County and good 
for the wallet. 

  

http://www.tehamacountylandfill.com/
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us

